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Sept 8, 2017   יז' אלול תשע"ז   

 
Dear Friend:                                       

There is a special campaign going on now for an important cause that I would 
like to ask you to take part in. 

The campaign is to help fight an epidemic which is hitting the Jewish People. 
Countless individuals have fallen into viewing pornography and other related 
behaviors and many have developed addictions for these. Thousands of lives 
and marriages have already been ruined and no class of Jews has been spared. 

Guard Your Eyes has undertaken to deal with this unique challenge of our 
generation, and has been extremely effective. It’s the only weapon we have 
today at our disposal in dealing with this widespread problem. 
  
Over 25,000 frum Jews have turned to Guard Your Eyes for help to break free.    
  
Please open your hearts and give generously to help Guard Your Eyes continue 
their holy work. It is a great mitzvah and zechus to support them. 
 
May HKBH grant us all a כתיבה וחתימה טובה, and may we be zoche to become 
the nation regarding whom it is written, והתקדשתם והייתם קדושים  (“Sanctify 
yourselves and you shall then be holy”). 
Sincerely, 
 
Rabbi Aharon Feldman 
 
Sincerely, 
Rabbi Aharon Feldman 

 


